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Do you know how health care reform will apply to your organization?  Some of  
the  most important provisions in the Affordable Care Act are about to take effect 
on January 1st.  There has been a lot of  talk about how the law will impact small 
employers—not all of  it accurate.    
 
Here is your chance to learn what you need to know.  Join representatives from 
the law firm of  Patton Boggs, one of  the leading experts on the Affordable Care 
Act, and the DC Health Benefits Exchange Authority.  They will explain the ma-
jor provisions of  the law, and how they will apply to nonprofit organizations.  
They will help you determine if  your organization is subject to the employer man-
date; which employees must be covered by your health insurance plan; what are 
the reporting requirements; and what happens if  your organization hasn’t com-
plied with the law.  The representatives for the DC Health Benefits Exchange Au-
thority will also explain how the DC Health Benefits Exchange works, and how 
much it could cost to provide insurance to your employees. 
 
Don’t be left in the dark.  Get your questions answered by the experts.  Space is 
limited, so be sure to register early. 
 
 

The training will be held Thursday, October 24, 2013  
from 9:00 a.m. until 11:00 a.m. at: 

Patton Boggs LLP 
2550 M Street, NW 

Washington, D.C. 20037 

The training is free of  charge. 
 
Participant check-in begins at 8:30 a.m.  A continental breakfast will be 
served. 
 

To register, click here:  http://goo.gl/ooIT79 
 

If  you have any questions, please contact Lauren Paley at: lpaley@dcbar.org 


